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The “right-to-repair” movement has been responsible for various states’ laws aimed at making it easier for independent repair shops and 
individual consumers to repair digital devices, among other electronics and components, by requiring that manufacturers provide diagnostic 
and repair information, parts and tools to independent repair shops, third-party providers and consumers.

This concept came into its own during the Biden administration. Now, with a new administration about to take power in Washington, the future 
of the right-to-repair movement is uncertain. President-elect Donald Trump’s complicated relationship with Big Tech, and his strong advocacy 
for increased tariffs, mean that manufacturers, independent repair shops and consumers are all faced with questions as to what may change 
about the right to repair.

Download the full article below. 

Read More

related professionals

Matthew D. Dunn / Partner
D 212-238-8706
mdunn@clm.com

John M. Griem, Jr. / Partner
D 212-238-8659
griem@clm.com

Jennifer “Jenny” Frank / Associate
D 212-238-8650
frank@clm.com

https://www.clm.com/wp-content/uploads/2025/01/Law360-Trump-Tariffs-And-Tech-The-Right-To-Repair-In-2025.pdf
mailto:mdunn@clm.com
mailto:griem@clm.com
mailto:frank@clm.com

